

GOVERNANCE AND PRIORITIES COMMITTEE

Framework for Measures to Mitigate the Transmission of COVID-19 in Saskatoon

Recommendation of the Committee

That the COVID-19 Mitigation Framework as proposed in Appendix 2 to the report of the Administration dated September 20, 2021, be approved.

History

The Governance and Priorities Committee, at its meeting held on September 20, 2021, considered a report from the Administration regarding the above, and received a presentation from Dr. Simon Kapaj, Medical Health Officer, Saskatchewan Health Authority.

Attachment

Report from the Administration dated September 20, 2021